BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS

APPROVED

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on September 6, 2022 at 5:00 PM in the Assessor’s Office, New
Town Hall. Members present were Lisa Mazzella, Candy Palmer, Paula Woodward, Chairman, and

Cecile McGrath, Secretary to the Board.

Candy Palmer made a motion to approve the minutes of March 14, 2022 as presented — approved

unanimously.
APPEALS
No applicants

Meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM

Cecile McGrath, Secretary to the Board
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